
From:  Bird York <birdyork@icloud.com>

Sent time:  10/04/2018 08:58:21 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  Millenium...
 

Hello,
I've lived in the hills above Vine St and Franklin for 30 years. It has become IMPOSSIBLE to drive up Argyle already during 
morning, evening commuting as well as any kind of event at the Bowl or Hollywood Blvd. Even getting through Hollywood at most 
times of the day…the thousand fold increase in traffic in the past 5 years is making the area uninhabitable. (this isn't NYC, or 
Toronto…public transportation does not exist in the areas it's needed most). 
The streets were not made to handle the traffic from the buildings already up. SERIOUSLY…look at them. They are small two 
lane streets that have become congested beyond what they were built for. YOU also MUST THINK ABOUT THE BOWL traffic 
that is now extending well beyond the two months that the Bowl had events. The Bowl now has lease events starting in April and 
going through to November. All of Franklin,Yucca, Sunset Vine, Wilcox, Cahuenga…become so congested that it was taken me 
40 minutes to go 1 mile to get home via Franklin -- the ONLY WAY I CAN GET HOME (this isn't Laurel Canyon where I can 
take a back route). 
Please, stop this insanity. The fault lines alone should have been enough to quell the development. Please look at the latest LA 
TIMES map. Anything within a mile of the "Hollywood" fault is going to feel the impact. "98 percent chance of a 7.0 quake in the 
next 30 years", that's what the experts are saying and the LA TIMES is reporting. This development doesn't make ANY SENSE. 
Lives will be lost. Do you want that on your hands?

Homeowner, tax payer, voter
Kathleen York
2235 Alcyona Drive
La,Ca 90068


